
TASSIE THE LOWEST PAID   
NURSES AND MIDWIVES SHOULD BE RECOGNISED

The graph below highlights the significant pay gap between Tasmanian nurses and 
midwives compared to other states and territories. With a 2% increase in the first year 

of the 2018 agreement we will be the lowest paid nurses and midwives in Australia.

ANMF will be fighting for nurses and midwives to receive competitive wages 
and address workload concerns in the upcoming enterprise agreement. 
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